
 

GOVERNMENT OF SIKKIM 

FINANCE, REVENUE & EXPENDITURE DEPARTMENT 

GANGTOK 

 

No. 1(2) 89-90/Fin/Bud/ 172                                  Dated: 05.03.2013 

 

REMINDER 

To, 

 All Heads of Departments 

Government of Sikkim 

Gangtok 

 

Sir/ Madam, 

 It is to bring your kind attention to the letter No. 157/Fin/Bud dated 12/2/2013 requesting 

the Departments to submit requirement under Centrally Sponsored Schemes for inclusion in the 

Demands for Grants-2013-14. Though the last date for submission of the requirements along 

with the sanction orders etc. was fixed on 23.2.2013, no proposals have been received from your 

department till date. Hence you are again requested to send the detail by 11.3.2013 otherwise it 

will be presumed that the department does not have CSS schemes for inclusion in the Demands 

for Grants -2013-14. 

 Further it is to mention here that opening of new heads in the Demands for Grants require 

consent of the Office of the Accountant General. It has been noted that the Departments are 

requesting for opening of new head at the last moment leaving no time left for obtaining consent 

of the Accountant General.  All the Heads of the Departments are, therefore, requested to submit 

the proposal for opening of new head in time so that the FRED gets sufficient time for obtaining 

consent of the Accountant General. While submitting the proposals, proposed Major Head & 

Nomenclature of the scheme or project alongwith the administrative approval or any other 

relevant documents received from Government of India may invariably be indicated/enclosed. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Accounts 

Finance, Revenue & Expenditure Department 

  


